
 

 
 

Clearview Regional High School  

 PTO – Parent Teacher Organization 

Facebook:  CRHS PTO 

 

2017-2018 PTO MEMBERSHIP FORM 

 

Your PTO encourages you to join!  Help us to enhance our school to make it a better place for 

our children to learn.  There is a $5 membership fee per family and your membership entitles you 

to one (1) vote in all levels of the PTO. Your voice does make a difference! 

 

Our meetings take place on the first Tuesday of each month (excluding December) and our first 

PTO meeting is tentatively scheduled for Tuesday, October 3rd, 7:00 pm in the LGI 

conference room at Clearview High School (directly across from the main entrance). Subsequent 

meeting dates will be announced.  Our Project Prom meetings take place at 6:00 pm on the same 

nights so come early to support this great event!  

 

Please complete and detach this form and place in the PTO mailbox in the main office. 

 

Questions?  Please call Jane Law at 856-464-1285 or e-mail janelaw@comcast.net 

 

Clearview High School PTO 

 

Parent/Staff Member Name____________________________________________________ 

  

E-mail Address (PLEASE PRINT CLEARLY!) 

 

__________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

 

By providing your email address, you grant us permission to send periodic emails regarding 

meetings and activities.  We do not share e-mail addresses. 

 

   

Thank you for your support and  

we hope to see you at our first meeting! 


